

WASILLABIBLECHURCH

CHRIST • SCRIPTURE • PRAYER • AUTHENTICITY • COMMUNITY

14 May 2017

For I delivered to you as of first importance ...

1 Corinthians 15:3

WELCOME!



STAYING GODWARD IN TRANSITION

We are so glad you joined us today! If you are new or have recently started attending, our Welcome Team would like to meet you! We invite you to stop by the Welcome Desk in the foyer to pick up helpful info about WBC and find ways to get connected. Our prayer is that you experience His grace as you worship with us today.

WORSHIP TOGETHER.

LEARN TOGETHER.

SERVE TOGETHER

TODAY MAY 14

SERMON: Staying Godward in Transition: the Same Biblical Foundation. This is a teachable moment in our Congregational history. We are in the first year of a five year Senior Pastor transition. Our goal is to walk the process well - staying Godward all the way through from the first step to the last and beyond. This set of three sermons is meant to equip us in that direction. They apply beyond our congregational situation to any and every transition we may face. Today Pastor Kroon will be taking us into 1 Corinthians 15 for the first sermon in the series.

Today's worship team: Joel Stamoolis, Kim Hopkins, Alyssa Foss, Willy Shelton, Brandon Berta, Josh Heffner, Brian Beaudry, Jason Collins, Herb Dunham, Tanya Galloway, Igor Galloway, Dustin Pianalto, Phil Evans

Today's Psalm: Psalm 104

Sunday School for infants through 5th grade is downstairs during both 1st and 2nd service.

9:30am 1st Service 11:15am 2nd Service

Men's Connection Group Menard Sports Arena

THIS WEEK'S CALENDAR HIGHLIGHTS

Wednesday, May 17

10:00-2:00pmQuilting/Craft Time - Contact Ruth Sanford 745-7884Rm.B037:00-8:30pmMiddle School Youth Group (Crosswalk)Auditorium7:00-8:30pmHigh School Youth Group (Crossfire)Rm.B03

Thursday, May 18

6:00-7:30am
9:30-11:00amMen's Breakfast
Hilltop Prayer GroupCoffeeHouse
Rm.203

Happy Mother's Day!



For more details and a complete schedule of our church events, ministry activities, Bible studies, and more visit our Event Calendar on our website at www.WasillaBible.org.

MINISTRY NEWS



W BC MIDDLE SCHOOL SUMMER GAMES on

Wednesday, May 17th at 7:00-8:30pm. All Middle School students and friends meet us on the lawn! Bring clothes you can get wet and muddy, as well as dry clothes and a towel.

THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE

has submitted Mark Doner, Kep Kroon, Mark Lacrosse and Kevin Maxwell to each serve on the Elder Board for another three year-term. In this season of transition, we have sought to maintain consistency on the Elder Board. Each one of these men is willing to continue serving in this role. The congregation will vote at the annual meeting. If anyone has any input or questions, please contact

David Eller at 232-2694 or Pastor

Kroon at 376-2176. In accordance with

the WBC constitution, please respond

with any input or questions within two

weeks of this announcement.

BC VOLUNTEERS: We want to celebrate you! Join us with your family for a picnic on the lawn on Sunday, May 21st, 12:45-2:00pm. Lunch will be provided.

EMBER PACKET AND DIRECTORY PHOTOS:

Beginning TODAY, we will start distributing member packets and updating member directory photos in preparation for our annual meeting on June 3rd. If you are interested in becoming a member, please fill out the response card on the back of the bulletin, or contact the church office at 376-2176.

W BC HIGH SCHOOL BBQ: Join us for an end of the school year celebration Wednesday, May 17th, 7:00-8:30pm. What to bring: Freshmen-chips, Sophomores-drinks, Juniors-dessert, Seniors-pies.

EXTENDED MINISTRIES



Tim Brubaker, our Extended Ministries partner in Rwanda, asks us to pray specifically for the: "Christian Leadership Institute of Rwanda: Pray for our CLIR students, as they study Scripture, theology, and ministry, that the effects of their learning would change their lives and give them great tools for serving others. Pastoral Training School: Pray for these students as they

implement their learning in their churches. Pray for the teachers Joseph and Alphonse, along with Bridget, who will provide English instruction for them. Keep praying for our NCM staff. We have been discussing the importance of prioritizing people over programs, a major threat for an organization like ours that can drift into preoccupation with budget concerns or perpetuating projects because 'it's what we've always done."

IN WBC FAMILY LIFE...





For a complete listing of our Family Life announcements, join us on The City.

ADIES' SUMMER BIKING: We are ready to hit the bike trails! Pick up a schedule at the Welcome Desk. You will also find it on The City under "WBC Bike Ladies". Request to join the group and you will be kept up to date on our adventures. Our first ride will be on the 24th. For more information please contact Liane Ryan at 232-2685 or LaRae Lacrosse at 232-1937.

ARENTS OF GRADUATING SENIORS: We are in need of a graduation photo of your student to put in our Senior Slide Show. Please bring or send your photo to Brittney (youth@ wasillabible.org) by TODAY. The slide show will take place on May 21st.



Join Us Today: If you would like to join WBC's common communication tool, fill out the information below or go online to wasillabible.org where you can request an invitation from Jake Davies to create a personal account on The City. For more information or help check in at our Welcome Desk in the foyer.

Please tear off and drop in the offering basket or at the Welcome Desk in the foyer.

Welcome To Wasilla Bible Church. If you would like to be contacted by a pastor, please fill out this form, tear it off and drop it in the offering basket.

Nar	me:	Date:
Pho	one: E-Mail:	
Request:		
[]	[] I would like more info about WBC (getting connected or becoming a member).	
[]	I would like to speak to a pastor (about a prayer request, getting baptized, or becoming	
	2 (hristian)	

 $[\] \ \ I \ would \ like \ to \ join \ The \ City \ (our \ church's \ private \ online \ communication \ tool).$